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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35

929-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph / E-mail: web@denr.gov.ph

URGENT

MEMORANDUM

TO : The Director
Biodiversity Management Bureau

The PENR Officer
PENRO Palawan

The Executive Director
Palawan Council for Sustainable Development Staff

FROM : The Undersecretary
Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change
DENR Permanent Representative to the National Task
Force for the West Philippine Sea (NTF-WPS)

SUBJECT : PROPOSED LIST OF CHINA-PHILIPPINES MARITIME
COOPERATION PROJECTS SUBMITTED BY CHINA

DATE : 6 September 2022

This refers to the letter dated 5 September 2022 from Myca Magnolia M. Fischer,
Acting Head of Office, Office of Asian and Pacific Affairs, Department of Foreign Affairs
(DFA), requesting the DENR to provide comments on the attached Non-Paper on the
Proposed List of China-Philippines Maritime Cooperation Projects, submitted by China.

May we request your Office to please submit comments on the proposed maritime
cooperation projects not later than 8 September 2022, for compilation and eventual
submission of this Office to the DFA.

For your appropriate action.

ATTY. ANALIZA REBUELTA-TEH

CC: The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA
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